
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Latest News from Mrs Statham 

December 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I would like to wish you all a very happy and Holy Christmas.  
I saw a quotation the other day which I really liked. It simply said:  
“May Joy be your gift this Christmas and may Faith, Hope and Love be your treasures 
in the New Year.”  
Living more simply is a goal that is good to try and strive towards. It is sometimes 
hard to remember living simply at Christmas time, when we are all pressured so much 
by consumerism.  
Let us remember the little baby who was born into absolute poverty but yet brought 
Joy to the whole world.  
Happy Christmas, 
God Bless, 
Mrs Statham xxx 



Masses and Liturgies 
~ Spring Term 2023 ~ EVERYONE IS WELCOME TO JOIN US ON A THURSDAY MORNING 

AT 9:30 IN SCHOOL ~ 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Date Class Mass/Liturgy Theme 
Thursday 5th  
January  

Staff led Liturgy 
 

Epiphany 

Thursday 12th 
January 

Year 6  Liturgy The Baptism of the Lord 
 

Thursday 19th 
January 

Year 3 Liturgy The 10 plagues of Egypt 

Thursday 26th 
January 

Year 1 Liturgy The conversion of Saul into St 
Paul! 

Wednesday 1st 
February 

9.30am Mass in Church Candlemas -  
Presentation of the Lord 

6th – 9th February 
Christianity Week ~ WHOLE SCHOOL  
Thursday 9th 
February 

Whole 
School 

1.30pm 
in hall 

Christianity Week  

HALF TERM 
Wednesday 22nd 
February 

Faith in 
Action 

Liturgy at 2pm Ash Wednesday 
With Fr Jerry 

Thursday 2nd March Year 4 Liturgy The Prodigal Son 
 

Thursday 9th March Early 
Years  

Liturgy 
 

The Parable of the Sower 

Thursday 16th March Year 5  Liturgy St Patrick  
 

Thursday 23rd March Year 2  Liturgy The Wedding Feast at Cana 
 

Friday 31st March Year 6 Liturgy Good Friday 
John 11:48-53 

Whole School Christianity Week 6th – 9th February 2023 
Staff Team What do Christians believe?  

 
Early Years The Holy Family and Special Saints  

 
Years 1 & 2 Special Prayers and  

special people in the church 
Years 3 & 4 Places of Worship for Christians 

 
Years 5 & 6 
 

Festivals! 
All about special feasts and food 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please don’t forget that I always post lots of up to date information and photos on our 
website, Facebook, twitter and Instagram.  

Web:     Check out our website 
Like:     Like us on Facebook 
Tweet:  Follow us on Twitter 
Love:   stgeorgesrcprimaryyork 
Watch: St George's RC Primary School York 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Mrs Statham xx 

We need a new crossing patrol person! 

You can apply if: 

• you are looking for part time paid 
work 

• can spare up to 10 hours per week – 
school term time only 

• enjoy being outside in all weathers 
• want to help your local community 

Please phone or email if you are interested: 

Telephone: 07909 685095 

Email: school.patrols@york.gov.uk 

THANK YOU  

Nursery News! 

If you would like to make 
any changes to your 

nursery hours for next 
term, please let the office 
ladies know ASAP as the 

numbers will be submitted 
in the New Year. 

 

THANK YOU 

DRAGONS’ DEN NEWS! 

Please remember all places for 
breakfast club and after school 

club must be booked in 
advance as we have strict child: 

adult ratios. 

The deadline for booking forms 
for Spring 23 is Friday 9th 

December. We only have a few 
places left for Spring! 

Thank you 

Governor News!! 

We are looking for a new parent 
governor! 

Parent governors are 
representative 

parents rather than 
representatives 

of parents.  
They play a vital role on the 
governing body, holding the 
unique position of having a 

parental viewpoint of the school. 
 

More details to follow in January. 
 

http://stgeorgesrc-york.org.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/ChristattheCentre/
https://twitter.com/StGeorgesRCSch
mailto:school.patrols@york.gov.uk

